
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What am I learning this half term? 

This half term our topic is “Nursery Rhymes”.  The 

children will familiarize themselves with traditional 

nursery rhymes. In maths we are covering counting 

and for that reason we will use songs such as five little 

buns and ten little fish.  We will also be exploring our 

new nursery areas and build up our relationships with 

our peers. 

E - Safety will be introduced and how we stay safe 

with technology. 
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8.30-9.00am until 

11.30am for our 

morning session 

12.15pm until 

3.15pm for our 

afternoon session 

30hours  

PE Day  

Our PE is every 

Wednesday. Lots of 

PE will be outside so 

please wear dark 

supportive footwear. 

Please send your child 

in in their PE Kit on 

this day. 

Phonics  

At Victoria Primary we 

follow Floppy Phonics 

Systematic approach. In 

Nursery we will be 

investigating sounds such 

as environmental and 

instrumental sounds. 

 

Reading  

Reading books will be being sent home starting next 

week. Your child can read and change their book 

every day. We are following book quarantine to 

ensure no cross contamination. We have a reading 

incentive and if you read as much as possible (little 

and often) there are rewards such as Star Book  

Tapestry 

Every Wednesday you will be 

able to see on our online 

journey some of your child’s 

learning highlights. Please let 

a member of the Nursery staff 

know if you have any 

questions regarding Tapestry.  


